
 

Yukon Orienteering Association 
Results 

Wednesday August 6th, 2025 
 

Map: Hillcrest Sprint Map 

Meet Director: Justine Scheck 

Volunteers: Barbara Scheck 

 

Thirty-eight people came out on a lovely warm August evening to have a go on the map 

between Hillcrest and Granger. With many Yukon orienteers on summer breaks we were 

delighted to welcome Jim Green, a fellow orienteer from Haines Alaska. 

 

A family group of Lily Menzies-Quinn, Kayyen Oscar-Quinn, and Micah Quinn were the only 

participants on the Novice Course. This course took them around 1.3 km of trails down to 

Paddy’s Pond and finished through the greenbelt in the centre of Hillcrest. The group finished in 

32:59. 

The Intermediate course was slightly longer at 1.7 km and took participants in a longer loop 

around the Hillcrest neighbourhood. 

Wendy Nixon.    22:24 
Melissa Halpenny.  24:41 
Lenore Morris.        25:29 
Johanna Marglowski, Beatrix Bardubitzki, Jana Brandt, and Heidi Spiers.   25:51 
Nelia Turcotte shadowed by dad, Benoit.   28:25 
Claire and Kyle McEwan and Holly Goulding. 35:39 
Linden, Selwynn and Derek Cronmiller  35:40 
Karin Keely-Eriksson.   36:17 
Erinn Komschlies    49:06 
Chantal Frances.  60:16 
  



 
The Advanced Course of 3km crisscrossed the greenbelt, incorporating many changes of 
direction. Young Ian Turcotte held off all the adults except for Darren Holcome 
 
Darren Holcombe.   35:03 
Ian Turcotte.     35:52 
Casia Krolczyk and Ben Widdowson.     47:19 
Rima Khouri.    48:34 
Pippa McNeil.     48:34 
Lara Melnik.   54:19 
Grant Abbott.    65:35 
Bruce McLean     69:35 
Deb Kiemele.     79:09 
 
The Expert Course at 3.4km took participants through the Hillcrest greenbelt as well as a loop 
up the hill into the Granger. Young Carl Turcotte was right on the heels of his dad this week. 
 
Benoit Turcotte.   27:04 
Carl Turcotte.  29:32 
Jeremy Johnson.     30:32 
Dave Hildes.     36:37 
Bob Sager.     49:28 
Jim Green.  56:28 
Jill Pangman.     90:94 
Joe Bradley.     106:42 
 
The next orienteering meet will be in two weeks on Wednesday Aug 20th. The starting location is 
still unconfirmed so check the website of yukonorienteering.ca closer to the date. 
 
And lastly many thanks to Barbara Scheck for assistance with hanging controls and registration 
and to Bob Sagar for assisting with control pick up at the end. 
 
 


